
Hello Everyone   

I hope you are all looking forward to a well-deserved break over summer and look forward to visiting family, friends and new places to create amazing memo-
ries. During the past few months, we have realised how much we appreciate and love the people closest to us.  

Over the summer holidays, for your history project it would be great if you could create a family tree. Talk to your parents, grandparents, aunties, uncles, 
cousins and any other family members who can help you. There are lots of layout ideas online but here are a few to give you some inspiration. 

Things to think about: 

Have you got anyone interesting or famous in your family tree?  
How far can you trace your family back in history?  
 Do you have a war hero?  
Have you got family members from overseas?  
What jobs have your family members had? 
Can you find any photographs for your tree?  

I look forward to hearing all about your family trees. I hope you enjoy completing this activity. If you want to show me your family tree once it is com-
plete, you can email to: orange@margeretroper.croydon.sch.uk.  

Enjoy your summer and I hope the sun shines for you  .  

Take care and keep safe  

Miss Buchan   

 


